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All New Haven children, birth through 8 are healthy, safe, thriving in 
nurturing families and prepared to be successful lifelong learners.
Operations Committee Notes
Date: July 16, 2014
1. Financial 

· Year-end 2014 - Year-end financial report was reviewed.  The City funds are fully spent.  $2,650.39 remains in the Discovery Grant to be carried forward to this fiscal year; and $1,131,57 remains in the Dual Language Pilot Project to be carried forward.
· City Budget for FY 2015  - In the interest of securing the City Funds early in the fiscal year we will propose the city budget at the July 23 Council Meeting.  This year we will put most of the Council Coordinator’s costs in the city funds – as we prepare to move forward without the Discovery Grant in the future.   (City Budget is:
· Council Coordinator  

42,000

· Supplies/food


      800

· Website & Communication 
   3,650

· Help Me Grow Breakfast
      600

· Council Initiatives WOYC
   6,550  (same as last year for this line)

TOTAL



57,000
· There was discussion about the budget for 2014 in general including how the RFP for Executive Function PD for the PreK-3 Committee would be funded.  It was noted that this committee has $3400 in the City budget largely because an Action Plan is already in place and being finalized for next year.  This discussion included how to plan the coming year’s committee work.   It was noted that the Workforce issues is important (and Sue Logston wants to work on this) and the Resource Center will need a new home.  Should these issues be tackled by the QE Committee?  A separate workgroup?
2. Technical Assistance for planning - Jennifer noted that we are beginning to work with Laura Downs (at the Graustein’s Foundation’s expense) on Technical Assistance to help us in this area.
3. Council Membership for 2014-2015 – the list of names of returning members and the people that have been attending that were asked to join was reviewed.  This list will be put forth to the Council at next week’s meeting as a slate to be submitted to the Mayor and Superintendent.
4. July Council meeting agenda  (July 23, 2014) – was reviewed.
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